
Lohr Elementary School Newsletter
Upcoming Important Dates

January 3, 2022 School Resumes

January 7 End of the Second Nine Weeks

End of the First Semester

January 13 Report Cards will be available to

view online in Home Access Center

January 13 Save the Date - PTO Dine to

Donate at Sky Zone

January 14 No School -  Teacher PD Day

January 17 No School -  Martin Luther King Jr.

Day

Winter Weather
Winter weather is upon us and with it brings

many cold, windy days.  Please make sure that your

child is dressed for the weather with coats, hats,

gloves, etc.

Just a reminder that as the weather gets

colder, we do go outside every day as long as the

temperature is 20 degrees or higher.  Also, please

be sure to label each item with your child’s name.

We have many coats, sweatshirts, hats, gloves,

etc. that are lost each year because they do not

have names inside.



Contact Information
Do you have a phone number or address change?

If your contact information changes at any point

during the school year, please make this change in

Final Forms as soon as possible so that our records

are up to date.  The information that you complete

in Final Forms is what we use in order to contact

you if needed during the school day.  Our all call

and mailing systems also pull your information from

the Final Forms information that you have

completed and is on file with the school when we

send out letters and automated phone messages.

Need help with this?  Please let us know!

If your child is going

to be absent from school,

please call the school

office at 330-484-3924

or email our school

secretary Mrs. Essig at

Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.o

rg to report them off

from school for the day.

Upon your child's return

to school, please send a

note or a doctor's excuse

for their absence.

As of now, there will

be no outside visitors at

lunch this school year.

Breakfast and lunch prices

are as follows.  Due to

pandemic waivers,

breakfast and lunch school

meals are FREE for all

students for the

2021-2022 school year

Click here to see the

menus!

Just a reminder from

the head of our district

bus garage. There will be

NO bus passes during this

school year.  Students are

not allowed to go home

with other students using

our school buses.  Thank

you for your

understanding.
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Care Team News
"Tomorrow is the first blank page of a
365 page book.  Write a good one!"

Brad Paisley

● Let the Lohr Care Team be a footnote in

your new book!

● Contact Linda at 330-478-6174 ext. 7089

for all your family needs - you never know

what Care Team can help with!

Dear Lohr Families,

I hope that everyone was able to enjoy and relax

this holiday season.  As always, please feel free to

contact me if you have any questions or concerns with

your child that you feel I may be able to help with.

Stay warm, everyone!

Melissa Watkins

melissa.watkins@perrylocal.org

330-484-3924



Lohr Elementary School

5300 Richville Dr SW

Navarre, OH 44662

330-484-3924


